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March 16, 2004

RE: Letter of reference for

Alpha Construction Company, Inc.
14601 Aetna Street
Van Nuys, CA 91411

| have worked with Alpha Construction for five years on multi-family
housing projects in Southern California and have found them to be an
honest and hard working general contractor. During construction
they have always been fair, thoughtful, and thorough. It has been
easy to develop a team approach to the construction process with
them. As an architect, | value this type of relationship with the
general contractor.

Also, they have been a good source of information during the design
of a project. They have always been available to provide help with
construction issues before they become construction problems.

| would highly recommend Irv Laxineta and his group on any
construction project.

Signed,

Dot/ Ao

David Lewis, AIA
Project Architect
Withee Malcolm Architects, LLP



